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Sony Corporation No. DPPJ17-004   

Technical Memo  

   

   

   

   
 Class [3]  Issued : February 6, 2017 
Subject: Note on Servicing of Optics Unit ASSY 
 
[Applicable Model ] 

Model / Destination Serial Number Number of Unit 
VPL-GH10 UC7     

 

[ Confidential ] 
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[Description]  
Since the procurement of the lens unit which is the component of the optics unit ASSY (Part No. 
A-1879-997-A) used for the VPL-GH10 becomes impossible, the optics unit ASSY cannot be 
produced.  
The action for future servicing would be announced below. 
 

[Applicable Serial No.]  
All units 
 

[Action for servicing] 
The optics unit ASSY would be refurbished.  
Do not discard the defective optics unit since the lens unit is recycled and the other parts of the ASSY 
are replaced to the new one.  
 
When requesting the refurbishment, access to the URL below and use the scheme of the FRB (Field 
Replacement Block) system. The information such as LT is described.  
https://cs.psg.sony.co.jp/FRB/Source/FrbList.aspx 
Send the defective optics unit to Kosai site of Sony Global Manufacturing & Operations Corporation 
(SGMO). Since the Lens unit is recycled, protect the lens unit (especially cables) when sending it to 
Kosai site. 
The optics unit ASSY would be returned after the unit lens is refurbished at the Kosai site  
 

 
 

Lens unit 


